
Dear Radical Collaboration Trainers

The RC Group and The Human Element Sweden will be hosting a 
Radical Collaboration Best Practices Meeting at my house in Cuernavaca, 
Mexico on May 18-20, 2015. This Radical Collaboration meeting will 
follow the International Update for The Human Element which is 
being held in Playa del Carmen, Mexico, May 13 - 16, 2015.

All Radical Collaboration certified trainers are invited. The purpose 
of this gathering is for us to share with each other strategies and tac-
tics that have helped us spread RC throughout the world.

Cuernavaca is located 90 minutes southwest of the Mexico City air-
port with easy transportation from the airport to Cuernavaca. There 
are several reasonably priced hotels close to the house and we will be 
happy to send you information about that.

For more information please contact me at jimtamm@radicalcollabo-
ration.com, or Leif at leif.cervin@thesweden.se

We would love to have you join us.

Warmest Wishes,
Jim & Leif


